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Monday 29th January 2024 
 
Reading Potato Pal Character Design Challenge 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
We are thrilled to announce an exciting and creative challenge for 
our pupils – the Potato Pal Character Design Challenge! This is an 
exciting opportunity for your child to win some book vouchers for 
the upcoming Scholastic Book Fair. It is not only designed to be an 
enjoyable experience for your child but also aims to foster their love 
for reading by combining creativity with the enchanting world of 
books. 
 
What's the Challenge? 
Your child is invited to design their very own book character using a potato as their canvas. They can 
get creative with markers, googly eyes, felt, and anything else they can find at home to bring their 
Potato Pal to life. We encourage them to think about the character's name, special talents, and the 
adventures they might go on in a story. 
 
How to Participate: 

• Help your child create their Potato Pal at home. 

• Take a photo of the masterpiece. 

• Share the photo on Class Dojo along with a brief description of the character. 
 
Deadline: 
Please ensure that your child's Potato Pal is uploaded on Class Dojo by Friday 16th February. We 
can't wait to see the incredible creations our young artists come up with! 
 
Exciting Prizes: 
A winner will be selected from each phase of school. Each winner will receive a £5 book token to 

spend at the Scholastic Book Fair. Additionally, there will be an overall winner from all phases, who 
will receive a £10 book voucher.  
 
Important Dates: 
Challenge Deadline: Friday 16th February 
Scholastic Book Fair: 26th - 29th February (after school in the school hall) 
 
Thank you for your continued support, and we look forward to seeing the amazing Potato Pals that 
our pupils come up with! 
 
Yours Sincerely,  
 
Miss Higginson  
Assistant Headteacher 
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